
 

 
Montréal, July 12, 2024 

 
 
To the tenants of Habitations Du Parc Frontenac 
1901, rue Frontenac
 
 

Work Update 
 

The doors and windows installation is well underway. All work should 

be completed soon.  

 

There was misinformation communicated about the living room 

window. We installed a double-pane window. We apologize for this 

error. 

 

The construction holiday is coming up soon. There will be a break from 

construction between July 20 to August 4, 2024.  

 

At this pace, the work will be completed earlier than planned, in 

December 2024. 

 

Air conditioners: 

You may contact Karyne Blain at 514-527-9009 ext. 205 if you have a 

problem with your air conditioner. 

 

 

Your liaison officer will be absent from July 29 to August 23, 2024. 

 

 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact your liaison officer,  

Elaine St-Onge, at 514-872-9543 


